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Annual enrollment 

packets for our 

food program are 

being distributed.

If you have 

questions, please 

contact Kim. 

Food Program

As a reminder, 

school-aged children 

on CCDF vouchers 

must attend TLC for 

10 hours each week 

to meet their 

voucher’s 

requirements. 

CCDF Reminder

WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS MONTH- - - - - - - - - - - - - -
Schedule change 

forms are due 
Thursdays at noon.

-
Please call the 

center if your child 
will not be 

attending for the 
day. 

-
Drop-off is not 

allowed from 12:00 
PM to 2:30 PM. 

TLC is CLOSED 

on Friday, August 

11th for an all-staff 

training day. 

TLC CLOSED

Shop at Kroger? Join 
Kroger’s Community 

Rewards! 
https://www.kroger.co
m/account/enrollComm

unityRewardsNow/

Drop-Off Reminders

1) All children of all ages, must 

have an adult with them in the 

building at all times. Children 

may not go to their classrooms 

on their own for drop-off. 

2) You must sign your children 

in and out on the classroom 

clipboard each day. 

3) We do not allow drop-off 

between 12:00 and 2:30. Pick-

ups during this time must be 

communicated ahead of time. 

4) As we enter the school 

year, it is very important that 

you call if your child will not be 

attending. 

Staff Anniversaries: Kiera – 1 year, Jose – 2 summers 

As per our handbook, 

children should leave 

personal toys at home. Toys 

from home may have small 

parts that are unsafe for our 

classroom environments. 

Thank you for understanding!

The 2023-2024 FWCS 

school year begins on 

Thursday, August 10th. 

Elementary hours are 

8:50 AM to 3:30 PM. 

We’re ready for a great 

school year!

https://www.kroger.com/account/enrollCommunityRewardsNow/

